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We will be holding our Year 6 leavers service in the hall on Monday 21st July from 2pm and 

would like to invite the Y6 parents/carers. (Please note change in date, it was originally 

scheduled for 24th July – Sorry for inconvenience) 

 

 

A huge thank you to the PTA for organising the Summer Fair again this year and huge thank 

you to the staff that took time out to help on the day also. The children made some wonderful 

prizes for their fantastic games. You all helped to raise a massive £1282. Thank you again to 

everyone who supported the day! 

The children (and staff) in our Eagles class (years 4 & 5) thoroughly enjoyed the Hallé. They were 

well behaved and played along with the orchestra beautifully. Well done Eagles class!  
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Dear Parents, 

 
I am pleased to be able to confirm the class arrangements for next year. 

 

Years R-1 (22 pupils) will be taught in Robins class by Miss Palfreyman, who joins us from Bishop Pursglove C of E 
Primary School. 

Years 2-4 (25 pupils) will be taught in Owls class by Ms Marshall. 
Years 5-6 (22 pupils) will be taught in Eagles class in the mornings and Wednesday afternoon by Mr Wilson and other 

afternoons by Mrs Beaumont. 

 
The TAs will continue to be deployed across the school as needed. 

 
As you can see, the class sizes remain suitably smaller than capacity and most children will be remaining in their 

current class. Please contact me if you have any questions about this. 
 

The children will have the chance to experience the day with their new class on 9 July when Miss Palfreyman will also 

be in. At the end of the day, the school will be open and parents are welcome to meet their teacher. On this day our 
current Y6 will be having a transition day at Anthony Gell. 

 
Mr Wilson 

Headteacher 
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Sports day will take place on Tuesday 8th July between 1:30 and 3pm. All are 

welcome to attend and cheer on the children. The PTA will be selling refreshments 

during the event. 

Alfie A Freddie B 

The Daily Mile 

Well done to everyone who completed their Daily Mile on 2nd June! The following people ran around the football 

pitch 5 times: Daisy B, George, Riley, Harris, Charlie, Brandon, Alfie R, Lucy, Ruby, Evelyn B, Ivy C, Joseph C, Bella, 
Alfie B, Milana, Lyla, Olivia Sw, Willow, Alex, Bradley, Sophie, Robyn, Maddie, Hugo, Alfie A, Primrose, Poppy, Ava, 

Freddie, Allana, Paige, Laycee. 

 
And, well done to the following children who did it on 16th June! Olivia Sw, Willow, Lucy, Evelyn, Alfie R, Bradley, 

Alfie G, Ivy B, Bella, Freddie B, Amber, Jasmine, Jessica, Milana, Oscar, Sophie, Alex, Poppy, Ava, Lyla, Brandon, 
Henry, Rory, Maddie, Allana, Wesley, Robin, Paige, Alfie A, Hugo, Joseph, Daisy G, Primrose, Rowan G, Laycee.  

 

House Points 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Stars of the Week (WE 6.6.25, 13.6.25, 20.6.25) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Transition day 

 
Open Evening 

 
 

 

 
 

Sports Day 
 

 

 
 

Our school transition day will be on Wednesday 9th July. Children will spend the day with 

their next year group on this day and our year 6’s will be attending Anthony Gell all day. 

(Please see Anthony Gell’s previous communications for any information).  

 

 

Our school will be hosting an open evening on Wednesday 9th July between 3:30 and 5pm. All 

are welcome to come and have a look around. Staff will be available to answer any questions you 

might have. 
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The Y6 leavers disco will take place on Friday 18th July between 5:30pm and 7pm. All families 

are welcome to attend. Further details will follow in a letter. 
 

 

The last Forest School session will be on 11th July (including afterschool club). There will still be an 

afterschool club session available the week after, but this will not be a Forest School session. 

 

The children performed very well during the events at the South Peaks Sports Tournament. They 

achieved 2nd place. Despite playing well, they missed out on 1st place by one point. Well done 

everyone, we’re very proud of your efforts! 

 

We’d like to say thank you to George who has been coming in weekly to read with the children in 

the Robins class. She’s not only listened to the children read but she’s also supported the younger 

children with their blending. 

End of year Celebration 
 

 
 

 

 
 

South Peaks Sports Tournament 

 
 

 
 

Volunteer 

 
Leavers Disco 

 

 

 

 

Forest School 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 2nd July Last swim session 

Thursday 3rd July Girls Football Festival (for selected pupils) 
Tuesday 8th July Sports Day (Starting at 1:30pm on the field – all welcome) 

Wednesday 9th July  Y6 Transition Day at Anthony Gell 

Wednesday 9th July Whole school transition day. 

Thursday 10th July Y6 Parents Evening at Anthony Gell 

Friday 18th July Leavers Disco (Time TBC) 

Monday 21st July Y6 Leavers Celebration. 

Wednesday 23rd July  Whole School Trip – Peak Wildlife Park 

Thursday 24th July Last day of term 

Thursday 24th July Whole service @ St Mary’s Church Cromford – 1:30pm 

Friday 25th July First day of summer holidays 

2025/2026 
 

Thursday 4th September Inset Day (Subject to change) 

Friday 5th September Inset Day (Subject to change) 

Monday 8th September Children return to school 

Tuesday 23rd September Scoot ability 

Wednesday 1st October Y6 (Current Y5 pupils) Open Evening at Anthony Gell 

Tuesday 7th October Individual/sibling photos 

Thursday 23rd October Last day of term 

Friday 24th October Inset Day (Subject to change) 

Monday 3rd November Children Return to school 

Thursday 19th November Level 1 Bikeability for Y6 

Friday 5th December  Pantomime (Details to follow) 
Friday 19th December Last day of term 

Monday 5th January Inset Day (Subject to change) 

Tuesday 6th January Children return to school 

Tuesday 2nd June Level 2 Bikeability for Y6 

Tuesday 9th June Class Photos 

Thursday 23rd July Inset Day (Subject to change) 

We will be holding and End of Year Celebration at St Mary’s Church on Monday 21st 

June 2025 at 1:30pm. Everyone is welcome to attend. We hope to see you there.  



 

 

           

Last day of term is Thursday 24th July. Children return to school on  

Monday 8th September 2025.  

We hope you have a wonderful break and we wish all our year 6 pupils the best 
for the future.  

 

We are delighted to announce that we, Cromford Church of England Primary 

School, have achieved the School Games Gold Mark Award for the 2024/25 

academic year.  

The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 2012, 

facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the 

development of competition across their school and into the community, and we 

are delighted to have been recognised for our success. 

Our sporting achievements this year include: 

Dance (including a lunch-time club), Gymnastics Festival, Cross Country, 

Fundamentals (including throwing, catching, kicking, hitting, dodging and 

defending skills), Bikeability, Swimming for all ages (including EYFS), Athletics 

(including Southpeak Sports Competition), Football (including The Bunting Cup), Girls 

Football, Sports Day, RDSSP Events for all including EYFS, Ks1 and KS2 . 

 

With a total of young people competing in local inter-school competitions this year, 

we are extremely proud of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school 

sport, including those young volunteers, leaders and officials who made our 

competitions possible.  

As part of our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of 

participation, competition, workforce and clubs, and we are pleased that the hard 

work of everyone at our school has been rewarded this year. 

A special thanks to: 

RDSSP Staff (including Young Leaders) 

Cromford School Staff 

Parents/Carers for showing their support + providing transport to various events  

 

We look forward to applying once again in 2026! 


